
20 October 2022 

ASX Market Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange  
20 Bridge Street Sydney NSW 2000 

Notification of Change of External Auditor 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.16.3, Orora Limited (ASX:ORA) advises that KPMG has been 
appointed as Orora’s external auditor with effect from the close of Orora’s Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) held on 20 October 2022.  

Information relating to the change in external auditor process is contained in Orora’s 2022 AGM 
Notice of Meeting. 

Yours faithfully 

Ann Stubbings 
Company Secretary 

Authorised for release to the ASX by Orora’s Company Secretary, Ann Stubbings. 


